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Hello Coopers Lane Family & Friends! 
 

We hope you have all had a good week and that you and 
your families are safe and well.   

A special thank you and well done this week to the 
children and families from year 4, who have adapted so well 
to learning at home. We look forward to having you back 

in school very soon. 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 This week the Articles of the Week have been Articles 32 and 35. 
Protection from Harmful Work & Prevention of Abduction, Sale 

and Trafficking 
 
	

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to all the classes highlighted in blue who are currently at 97% or higher. 

CLASS Year Weekly 
% 

Overall 
% 

 CLASS Year Weekly 
% 

Overall 
% 

Marble Arch 6 97.59 96.67  Embankment 2 99.23 97.40 
Monument 6 96.28 97.17  St Paul’s 2 98.66 97.11 
Moorgate 5 97.12 97.32  Westminster 2 98.55 97.18 
Farringdon 5 96.64 96.59  Green Park 1 97.88 97.86 
South Kensington 5 93.94 95.58  London Bridge 1 97.16 97.26 
Wimbledon 4 95.17 96.26  Tower Hill 1 94.83 97.00 
Angel 4 97.32 96.64  Baker Street R 96.40 97.70 
Covent Garden 4 98.15 94.62  Piccadilly Circus R 93.17 95.63 
Knightsbridge 3 98.28 96.06  Waterloo R 94.92 96.25 
Canary Wharf 3 98.92 96.70        
Charing Cross 3 99.64 97.97  SCHOOL   96.47 96.68 
Victoria 3 96.20 97.49      

 
 
 
 
	

Books2Africa	

	 	

	

Thanks to everyone who donated books this week. 
Books2Africa is a UK charity that collects and sends 
donated books to increase the quality of education in 

Africa by helping individuals and communities to access, 
read, and enjoy books.	



	
	
	

School Street	

Remote Learning for Year 4 
	 Our Year 4 bubble are isolating at 

home at the moment, but have been 
very busy. The teachers are greeting 
them every day on google classroom 

and providing lots of interesting 
lessons online. Well done Year 4 for 
showing such great responsibility and 
adapting so well to remote learning. 
	

Free School Meals 
Our food hampers are ready to be 

delivered to families who are entitled to 
free school meals in Year 4. If you want to 

check if you are entitled to free school 
meals please contact Kerry in the office.  

It’s really important that you are 
registered, so you receive a food hamper 

if your child needs to isolate and to 
receive supermarket vouchers over the 

Christmas holiday 
info@cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk 

	

	 	

	 	

	 	

	

	

Wow! 
We’ve made it to the North 

Pole already! 
 

It’s absolutely incredible that in 
just 3 weeks we have walked, 
scooted or cycled 3022 miles. 

So now the challenge continues; 
let’s get back home again by 
continuing to keep active. 

 
How exciting to think we might 
make it to the North Pole AND 

back again! 
 

Remember to ask friends and 
family to sponsor you too. 

	

Good news arrived this week - Pragnell Road is to become a school street from January 2021.  This 
will make the journey to and from school much safer and hopefully encourage even more families to 
walk, scoot or cycle. Detailed information about the road closure has been emailed to all parents and 

carers. You can also find it on our website. 
	



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

YEAR 2 
 In Science we were looking at three 

states of matter- solid, liquid and 
gas. We observed an ice balloon -
solid - we touched it and poured 

salt on it, which produced water – 
liquid.  We are going to observe it 
for a few days to hopefully discover 

evaporation – gas. 
 

In RE we are learning about Islam 
and the celebration with the birth of 
a Muslim child. We learnt about the 
“Call for Prayer” which is a blessing 
said in both the ears of the newborn 

baby. 

	

	 	

NURSERY 
	
	
	

RECEPTION 
 

YEAR 1 
	

	

In year 1 we have been learning 
about the continent of 

Africa.  The children have been 
building the landmarks of Africa 
in the Blocks area.  Here you 
can see Joseph and Harrison's 

representation of the 'Avenue of 
the Baobabs'!  In Art, we have 

been learning about Kente cloth, 
traditionally worn by royalty in 
Ghana.  Ollie and Lacey have 

designed their own Kente 
inspired repeating patterns. 

 
	

 

  

 

 
 

Reception have been 
hosting a Gruffalo 

Café. Can you guess 
what was on the 

menu?   
We’ve also been 

enjoying our 
outdoor area, 

making sure we’re 
wrapped up warmly. 

This week in the Nursery we have been mark-making mad! We created a patchwork coat with our 
names on, for Elmer and wrote our names in speech bubbles for him to say. Can you see the 

progress we have made since September when we first wrote our names? 
We have also started to make some Christmas decorations. Can you guess what we are making? 

 



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

YEAR 5 
 

  	

YEAR 6 
 
 

YEAR 3 
 
 

YEAR 4 
 

	

In Year 5 this week we learned all about the discovery of Tutankhamun’s tombs and found out about the importance of the 
Rosetta stone. In Art we really enjoyed continuing our work on our clay tiles and had fun painting them. In RE we have 

been learning about Christianity. We had a Zoom meeting with Father Gavin (from St Augustines church) and got to ask 
him lots of questions about leading a Christian life. 

 

Year 3 have finished 
writing their newspaper 
reports about Iron Man's 
invasion of Coopers Lane 
Primary School! We feel 
really proud of our work 
going on display. We have 
also started learning about 

magnets in science and 
investigated which 

materials are 
magnetic. We can't wait to 

learn more about 
magnets!   

	 

 

	

Year 4 have made 
their teachers very 
proud this week, by 
being mature and 
sensible during a 
challenging time.  

They are continuing 
to work so hard at 
home on Google 

Classroom and have 
produced some 
amazing work. 

 

		

	

This week, in Year 6, 
inspired by the ‘Dig for 

Victory’ campaign 
propaganda during 

WW2, we created our 
very own vegetable 

superhero. We will use 
our characters to create 

our own persuasive 
propaganda posters next 

week. 
	


